
3 March 2016

We are half way through the school term already and all the 

children have seemed to settled back into school nicely.       

We have made some new friends and we would like to 

welcome all the new families.

The children and myself have been working very hard on 

planning another great school holiday program and we are 

happy to announce that the April school holiday program is 

now available but please get in fast as we have limited places.

Reminds 

If any of your enrolment details have changed please ask for a 

form to update these.

Please make sure your child brings a hat to each session or 

leaves one at the centre.

Up coming events 

7th March Labour Day 

(centre Closed) 

25th March Good Friday 

(centre closed) 

Easter Monday 

(centre closed) 

April School holidays  

11th April - 22nd April 
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